
September 6, 2019 
 
 
 
Naperville City Council 
Re: Shakou Naperville Request for Spotlight  
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please consider my request to utilize promotional spotlights for my new 
location at 22 E Chicago Suite 111. My hope is that by catching people’s 
attention from the west side of town, we can let them know we have 
recently opened in River Square. Customers have been informing us 
over the past couple weeks that, despite of our aggressive advertising 
campaigns, people in town are still unaware we have opened.  
 
While my intended date is Friday, 9/27, I am seeking pre-emptive 
approval so I can then secure a date for renting the lighting. The 
company I use has limited availability so my dates have to be flexible 
and the deposit is non refundable. 
 
The lighting will be placed by our current valet stand in between Shakou 
and Bar Louie on the sidewalk allowing proper egress in the east corner 
of the center.  
 
Please contact me directly at 847/347-4004 with any questions or 
concerns. I am available to attend any council meeting if need be as well. 
 
 
Thanks you in advance for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Edward Hartigan 
Owner 
Shakou Restaurants 
ed@shakourestaurants.com 


